THE VOTES ARE IN! M— Members Plus

Credit Union

DEAR MEMBERS,

The votes are in! Winchester Federal
Credit Union voted on May 3rd to
join Members Plus Credit Union
(MPCU), and on May 23rd, Members
Plus voted to approve the merger.
The final paperwork is in the hands

of the regulators, and we await their ’ Stronger together

final approval of the merger.

| am confident that our combined resources will offer a greater membership
network, services, and access to new branch locations to our memberships.
We will make sure that during the transition, nothing is lost, focusing on
providing the exceptional member service that both memberships have come
to rely on, know, and trust. MPCU is growing, and with that growth comes an
added location, an expanded membership network, and a wider community
reach.

Our new Winchester members will have access to a full suite of new online
services, products, and 5 new branch locations, as well as the robust CO-OP
Shared Branching network so that you can bank anywhere - with access to
over 5,600 shared branching locations and access to over 30,000 ATMs
nationwide. We are very excited to welcome you. We are especially excited
to welcome Rick, Patty and Alice into our team here at MPCU!

Our teams are working diligently to make this transition as seamless as
possible, and we will continue to keep you apprised with further updates,
and the official and operational merger dates as we know them. We are
excited about the opportunity to deliver additional value to our combined
membership!

Sincerely,

John J. Murphy
President & CEO, Members Plus Credit Union

For more information visit website o e MEMBERSPLUSCU.ORG



